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R-8089/16         Date: 16.01.2017                              
RECOMMENDATION OF THE PROPOSED PROJECT ON INTERNATIONAL 

SHIP REPAIR FACILITY OF COCHIN SHIPYARD LTD, KOCHI 

 

I have inspected the proposed project site for construction of International Ship 

repair facility of Cochin Shipyard Ltd, Kochi on 24.11.2016. The proposed project 

area is 4.3 Km away from Mangalavanam Bird Sanctuary. This area does not fall 

the habitat of any endangered or rare species of plants and animals. In my view 

there is no negative impact on the flora, fauna and other biodiversity of 

Mangalavanam Bird Sanctuary from the proposed project site for construction of 

International Ship repair facility of Cochin Shipyard Ltd, Kochi. Hence the proposal 

is recommended for clearance from the National Board of Wildlife. 

 
 
 
 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
   
 
 
         Divisional Forest officer 

Malayattoor 


